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Third Fire at St. Anne Camp

Maple Ridge, BC: At approximately 1:45 am the Maple Ridge Fire Department responded to a
fire at the St. Anne Camp site. This is the third fire at the site in a 72 hour period.

“I have been provided with a preliminary briefing on last night’s fire and thankfully none of the
camp occupants or first responders sustained any injuries in this fire. The Fire Department is
conducting their investigation on the cause of the fire,” said Mayor Mike Morden. “I want to
make it very clear that I, and all members of Council, share the citizens’ concerns for the safety
of the camp occupants, the surrounding neighbourhood and our front line responders.”

Further updates will be provided as more information becomes available.
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